BOWLING GREEN POLICE INVESTIGATING SHOOTING; VICTIM DIES AFTER BEING AIR LIFTED
Tuesday, 03 September 2013 08:35

The Bowling Green Police Department is investigating a shooting. The Bowling Green Police
Department responded to a report of an assault that occurred at 2001 Rock Creek Road
apartment 8F. When officers arrived they located Larry W. Thomas, 20, of Bowling Green who
had suffered an apparent gun shot wound.

Thomas was air lifted to Vanderbilt Hospital where he later died.

There are no suspects at this time.




